

Permission Request for Photographs of Your Child at On The Spot Therapy Center

Dear Parents,

At On The Spot Therapy Center, we often take photos of children participating in play during open gym, birthday parties, or group sessions with other children. We appreciate the special moments that your children share with us and we would like to share these experiences with you and others in the group. We also use social media to showcase our center and the community. Therefore, we ask for your permission to use photographs taken during these times for various purposes, such as our website, social media, bulletin boards, and other promotional materials. We want to assure you that all photos used for publicity purposes will not identify your child by name.

Furthermore, all photographs are available for the parents to review upon request. We also understand that you have the right to request that any photograph not be used for publicity.

Please indicate your preference for photographs by **circling "I do" or "I do not"** in the following statements:

- I do / I do not give On The SPOT Therapy Center, LLC permission to take photos of my child during open gym, birthday parties, or group sessions with other children to be shared within a Google Drive Folder to all parents within the group my child will be attending.
- I also do / do not give On The SPOT Therapy Center, LLC permission for photographs of my child during open gym, birthday parties, playtime, or group to be used for publicity purposes on our website (www.onthespottherapycenter.com), in brochures, on social media, or other means of publicity.
- If my child is attending a group, within this Google Drive Folder, **I also give permission** to share my child's name with other parents with children within my child's group so that the children may get to know each other's names and faces when attending group. This is done to encourage relationships between the children.

For children receiving private one-on-one therapy within our building, we understand that therapy is private and therefore will not be shared publicly. However, photographs may be used in therapy for informational purposes to aid your child's skills, for parent review, or kept as a historical record. These photographs will only be seen by your child's therapist or by you, unless you indicate otherwise in writing.

Please sign the permission slip below to indicate your preferences for photographs:		
Child's name:		
Parent signature:	email address:	

Sincerely,	
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at info@onthespottherapycenter.com or (609) 545-0500.	

On The SPOT Therapy Center, LLC

2300 US-9, Cape May Court House, NJ 08210 (or physical address is 2300 Route 9 N., Ocean View, NJ 08230)